
Choose your
conference
package

Please see below
for more details and
contact us in case
you have questions.

Platinum

40-minute session

Promotional content (text,
image, 5-minute video) on
the ELTA website

Room name

4 sponsor-representative
registrations

Social media post about
the sponsorship

Logo on the ELTA website

Logo in the event
programme

Sponsor giveaway/special
offer during the raffle

office@elta.org.rs elta.org.rs

500 EUR

CONTACT US

Platinum Plus

40-minute session

4 sponsor-representative
registrations

Promotional content (text,
image, 5-minute video) on
the ELTA website

Room name

Social media post about
the sponsorship

Logo on the ELTA website

Logo in the event
programme

Sponsor giveaway/special
offer during the raffle

4 sq. meters exhibition stand

700 EUR



Choose your
conference
package

Gold

Room name

Promotional content (text,
image, 5-minute video) on
the ELTA website

Social media post about
the sponsorship

2 sponsor-representative
registrations

Sponsor giveaway/special
offer during the raffle

Logo on the ELTA website

Logo in the event
programme

office@elta.org.rs elta.org.rs

400 EUR

CONTACT US

Gold Plus

Room name

2 sponsor-representative
registrations

Promotional content (text,
image, 5-minute video) on
the ELTA website

Social media post about
the sponsorship

Logo on the ELTA website

Logo in the event
programme

Sponsor giveaway/special
offer during the raffle

4 sq. meters exhibition stand

600 EUR

Please see below
for more details and
contact us in case
you have questions.



Choose your
conference
package

Silver
Room name

Social media
post about
the sponsorship

1 sponsor-
representative
registrations

Sponsor
giveaway/special
offer during the
raffle

Logo on the
ELTA website

Logo in the
event programme

office@elta.org.rs elta.org.rsCONTACT US

200 EUR

Silver Plus

Room name

1 sponsor-
representative
registrations

Social media
post about
the sponsorship

Logo on the
ELTA website

Logo in the
event programme

Sponsor
giveaway/special
offer during the
raffle

Pop up counter

300 EUR

Bronze
Social media
post about
the sponsorship

Logo on the
ELTA website

Logo in the
event programme

Sponsor
giveaway/special
offer during the
raffle

100 EUR

Please see below
for more details and
contact us in case
you have questions.


